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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Royton and Crompton Academy would like to invite you to the Year 10 Partnership Evening 

on Wednesday 9th October, 6-7pm.  This is an opportunity for important information and school 

expectations to be shared with parents/carers. There will also be an opportunity for 

parents/carers to ask questions about the year ahead.  

 

The Year 10 team will be outlining the structure of the year as well as discussing upcoming 

assessments. There will also be information about how the school are supporting our students 

and how we can work together to give them the best possible outcomes for their final two years 

in school. There will be subject representatives who will be discussing the outline of their 

course and also to take any questions you may have. 

 

The partnership between school and home is vital in ensuring your child’s future success and 

we hope to build on this throughout the year. We look forward to seeing you at the Partnership 

Evening. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
The Year 10 Team  
 


